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Please see attached letter for review by the Planning & Zoning Commission prior to the October 13,
2025, hearing on the application #H-25-26.  Neither my husband nor I will be able to attend this hearing.

I have also attached photos of the flooding issues after any large storms, as referenced in my letter.

I would respectfully ask that the attached letter be read aloud at the Hearing so that those in attendance
have the opportunity to hear my comments as they would if I were able to attend the meeting.

We are asking that the application be denied.

Thank you in advance.

Ellen M. Kraft
3350 Sunnyhill Drive, Brooksville FL
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